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The questions over what happened to Amelia Earhart, a well-known aviator and the first
woman to fly across the Atlantic Ocean by herself, have been thrown around for decades.
However, a recent discovery shows a possibility of finding her fallen plane and getting a new
sense of what happened to her. Deep Sea Vision, a company with a goal of exploring the ocean,
has come forth to announce that they may have found her plane. This is very exciting news and
people are looking forward to further information.

The discovery of new Roman artifacts have been found across the U.K.. This includes
odd shapes that have never been seen before within Roman culture. One in particular is a
dodecahedron, which looks to have been made with a lot of effort.

Ice cream has been suspected as being an unhealthy dessert for years. Yet, what if this
wasn’t the case? Data shows that ice cream may lead to a decreased risk of heart problems. Many
of the scientists involved remain confused by this and continue to remain stunned by the
findings.

SUV cars are not only dangerous to pedestrians, but are also harmful to the environment.
Their emissions are considerably high and contribute to the ongoing climate crisis. Paris has
taken initiative and has been taking measures to promote the use of other cars and encourage
people to move away from driving and purchasing these large cars.

Jaguars are reemerging in the wild after a long-time scarcity and decline in population.
Specifically in Arizona, jaguars were often seen roaming around until recent years when they
practically disappeared. However, a sighting of a jaguar in Arizona has people gaining hope for
the future and many conservationists are ecstatic.

Significant improvements of A.I. are currently undergoing and the future is looking to be
full of artificial intelligence.
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